Stop ATC Privatization, House of Representatives Sample Letter #6


Dear Representative <<insert last name of your congressional representative here>>:

I live in your district, and I am asking you to let your leadership know that you oppose H.R.2997, the 21st Century AIRR Act, which would remove air traffic control responsibilities from the FAA and turn our national airspace over to special interests.

Our nation’s air traffic control system is the safest and most efficient system in the world...and we want to keep it that way.

We support the modernization of our system, but not privatization. 

H.R. 2997 would bring uncertainty and unintended consequences without achieving the desired outcomes. Rather than adding tens of billions of dollars to our debt and spending almost a decade to transition to a privatized air traffic control system, that funding would be better used to continue the progress to update and modernize our air traffic control system. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you in advance for contacting House leadership to say you oppose H.R. 2997.

Very respectfully,


<<Your Name>>
<<Your contact information>>

